
From: Soto, Ricardo
To: Bernal, Sarah
Cc: McCann, Melanie
Subject: FW: Delay the General Plan Process until 2021
Date: Monday, November 09, 2020 4:13:45 PM

FYI
 
From: Ruth Linnert <ruthielinnert@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2020 4:13 PM
To: New General Plan <NewGeneralPlan@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Delay the General Plan Process until 2021
 
Dear Santa Ana Planning Commission, 
 
I am a life-long resident of this city, currently residing in Ward 3. I am writing to urge you to
delay the General Plan process until 2021. Many of us are concerned and scared about the
countless health and safety issues that have perpetually gone unaddressed within our city. It is
reckless and dangerous to push through a plan that fails to create a solution for various
hazards, including a lead crisis, toxic contamination of our air, and a gross lack of green space
in the midst of the Covid-19 pandemic. Are you aware that childhood lead exposure has
proven to be a factor in criminal behavior later in life? There are complexities and issues that
require immediate attention and carefully planned action! We demand a safer
environment city-wide, and so far, the ill equipped general plan continues to neglect the well-
being of our city's residents. Please delay the general plan process until 2021!
 
Sincerely,
Ruth Linnert
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